
MINUTES 
SUDBURY EARTH REMOVAL BOARD 

THURSDAY, MAY 13, 2004 
 

The Board consisted of: 
 Richard L. Burpee, Acting Chairman 
 Stephen A. Garanin, Acting Clerk 
 Melinda M. Berman 
 Thomas W.H. Phelps, Alternate 
 Jeffrey P. Klofft, Alternate 
 
 The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Mr. Burpee for the purpose of 
modifying the ERB fee schedule to be consistent with the ZBA fee schedule, specifically to add 
an advertising fee to be charged to the applicants filing for ERB permits. 
 
 Following a brief discussion, it was on motion unanimously voted to adopt the following 
fee schedule: 
 

Initial Application:   
$100 filing fee (payable to the Town of Sudbury) 

            $10 advertising fee (payable to the Community Newspaper Company) 
 
 Modifications requiring a Public Hearing: 
 $50 filing fee (payable to the Town of Sudbury) 
 $10 advertising fee (payable to the Community Newspaper Company) 
 
 There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
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Thomas W.H. Phelps, Alternate 
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